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Chair Golden, Vice Chair Nash, and Members of the Committee: 

 

I respectfully submit this testimony in strong opposition to Senate Bill 1154 and the -1 

amendment, which amounts to a sweeping re-write of Oregon’s ground water policy. 

While protecting drinking water is a shared value, this proposal undermines core 

principles of local control, transparency, and property rights. 

 

Oregon is already over-regulated, and people are fleeing to other states to escape 

the high cost of living. This is more government overreach to the detriment of us all. 

 

Thank you for voting no. 

 

Jane Herb 

Keizer, OR 


